

Office of the Mayor

Clarence City Council

38 Bligh Street / PO Box 96
Rosny Park Tasmania Australia
Telephone 03 6217 9500
Facsimile 03 6245 8700
Dx 70402
Email clarence@ccc.tas.gov.au
Website www.ccc.tas.gov.au

M026-47 A1368263

29 March 2019

One Community Together Attention: Kathryn Cranny Mission Australia Housing

20 North Parade ROKEBY TA

11

Dear Ms Cranny

RE: Renaming of Clarendon Vale Green Belt

Thank you for your letter dated 13 November 2018 regarding the renaming of the Clarendon Vale Green Belt.

Council considered your proposal at its Meeting of 18 March 2019 and resolved as follows:

- "A. That Council formally renames the Clarendon Vale Green Belt to 'Clarendon Vale Community Park'.
- B. That Council advises the One Community Together Committee and the wider Clarendon Vale community of the name change".

On behalf of Council I would like to thank the One Community Together Community Spaces team for all the work undertaken on this project. Council would welcome any suggestions you may have regarding signage for the area and look forward to working with the team and the community to finalise the practical aspects of the name change.

Please contact Council's Manager Open Space, Jon Wisbey on 6217-9729 or email jwisbey@ccc.tas.gov.au if you have suggestions regarding signage.

Yours sincerely

Ald Doug Chipman

MAYOR